
Get an  in  
SCHOOL ZONE 

SAFETY!



To help ensure families can safely walk, cycle or drive to and from schools, 
the City of Vaughan has implemented a new Speed Limit Policy to reduce 
speed limits in school zones from 50 to 40 kilometres per hour.

For more information, visit vaughan.ca/SpeedPolicy. 

The City is also reminding citizens to stay vigilant and review the rules  
of the road. 

TIPS FOR PEDESTRIANS:
• Encourage children to always obey crossing guards.
• Pay attention to traffic while walking along or crossing roads.
• Cross at designated crosswalks, crossovers or controlled intersections only.

TIPS FOR DRIVERS AND CYCLISTS: 
• Reduce speed in school zone areas, especially in slippery conditions.
• Ensure to give yourself enough time to get to your destination without 

the need for speed.
• Stop for school buses and be aware of children running  

in front of or behind buses.
• Obey crossing guard signals and yield to pedestrians.

For more tips, visit  
vaughan.ca/SchoolZoneSafety  
or call 905-832-2281.

KIDS ARE 
BACK IN 
CLASS! 


